
MINUTES 

Tri-Town Beach Commission Meeting 

July 9, 2012 
Present: Betty Orloski, Bill Skroski, Sue Monahan, Sharyn Paciorek, Edie Ostrowski 

Absent: Dana Lavigne  

 

Appreciation Picnic is July 27, Friday, 4pm-7pm. 

 

Betty will take care of cupcakes, instead of cake this year. 

Betty will also post on the local tv station, information regarding the picnic. 

 

Bill will take care of the burgers, dogs and corn. Grills too. 

 

Dana usually does the BJ’s run, Sharyn will contact her to verify. 

 

 

Only other item besides picnic details…. 

Alternative School from Frontier, has been coming to the beach (a van full) and they have 

not paid. They should pay a flat fee, just like River Valley Day Camp does. Sharyn will 

find out more about this and who we need to address. 

 

 

NEXT MEETING …has not been set…some time in August. 


